
SH 132 
Public Information Meeting 

July 29, 2008l 29, 2008 
Welcome to the SH 132 Public Information Meeting.  The purpose of the meeting 
is to inform the public of the Department's plans to replace the bridge on SH 132 at 
the Salt Fork of the Arkansas River in Grant County. The Department's intent is to 
temporally close SH 132 throughout the bridge replacement process in an attempt 
to expedite construction. 
 
 
Agenda 
 
A brief presentation will be given at 
the start of the meeting that will 
explain the project.  Primarily, this is 
in an information meeting.  
 
Purpose for Meeting 
 
• Update the community on the 

status of the project 
• Provide detailed information 

regarding the design and 
construction of the project 

• Share information and answer 
questions concerning the project

 
 
Project Information 
 

• Construction is scheduled to 
begin in fall of  2008 

• 150 total number of calendar 
days scheduled for the project  

• This project has an incentive 
of $5,000 per day for opening 
the highway to traffic in less 
than 150 days and a 
disincentive of $5,000 per day 
for any closures beyond 150 
days.  

• The bridge width will be two 
12’ driving lanes with 8’ 
paved shoulders on each side  

 
 
Project Information Contact 
                                                                                                                             
Mr. Steve Roper 
Oklahoma Department of Transportation 
Division IV Enid Resident Engineer 
410 Kremlin 
Enid, Oklahoma 73701 
Office: (580) 234-3223 
Email: sroper@odot.org 
 
 
 
 
 



 


